

Supporting you from start to finish

Contact us or Call us on 0333 224 9451

AUGUST NEWSLETTER

Hello and welcome to the August newsletter.

As well as posting useful information and news in our newsletter, we also post items of interest on our various social media channels. If you haven't already done so, follow us on <u>Facebook</u> and <u>Instagram</u>.

GCSE and IGCSE results day

Waiting for results is an anxious time, so we wish everybody waiting for GCSE and IGCSE results coming out on the 22nd August the best of luck. We always look forward to hearing your news, so do email Cass (gcse@distancelearningcentre.com) or your tutor. Remember that we're here whatever the news, so do reach out for support if you need it.

Edexcel have put together a guide called <u>Understanding results and grades: a guide</u> <u>for students, parents and carers</u> for those waiting for IGCSE English and Science results and AQA's advice for those waiting for GCSE Maths results can be found here: <u>AQA results day</u>

Certification for June 2024 moderation

Congratulations to everybody who moderated this summer!

All certificates have now been checked and sent - if you are expecting your certificate and haven't yet received it, please contact exams@distancelearningcentre.com for your tracking number.

If you haven't yet written your story for the Hall of Fame on our website we'd still love to receive it. You can send your testimonial and a photo to editor@distancelearningcentre.com

Prospective students also really appreciate your reviews - if you would like to tell them about your experiences studying with DistanceLearningCentre.com please consider doing this on <u>Trustpilot</u> or <u>Facebook</u>.



Applying to UCAS for 2025 entry

Although you will not be able to submit a UCAS application until the 3rd September 2024, you can now make a start on filling out your application for 2025 entry. If you would like to make an early start on your application your tutor is able to support you with this and you can link your application to us.

As a start point look on the toolkit tab of your learner account for advice on how to apply to UCAS - there is a slide show, lots of guidance, and links to useful information on the <u>UCAS website</u>.

Personal statement changes: You may have heard in the news that UCAS are replacing the personal statement with 3 questions. This hasn't happened yet, and for applications made for 2025 entry you will still need to write a personal statement - there's lots of help and guidance on how to do this here.





Although it might feel a way off yet, if you're aiming for November moderation it's really important that you check your progress on your ILP and plan out your remaining study time.

The deadline for the final submission for your Diploma assessments is in 10 weeks' time on **25th October 2024**.



Read previous Newsletters







Contact us: Enquiry Form

Email us Call us: 0333 224 9451

${\bf Distance Learning Centre.com}$

The leading online college for access to UK Universities

Courses Reviews Login

© DistanceLearningCentre.com Ltd. 44 Rochdale Road, Darwin House, Todmorden, OL14 7LD. Company Reg. No. 4918981 VAT Reg. No. 978 4279 55